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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

6
th

 Class Cake Sale:  Our 6
th

 classes have a tradition of holding the last cake sale of the school 

year in June.  Their purpose in holding this cake sale is to raise funds to make a contribution to a 

project of their choice that will benefit the pupils coming behind them.  Each year this has been a 

great success and the 6
th

 class pupils would greatly appreciate your support this coming Friday, 

June 17
th

. 

 

6
th

 Class Graduation Mass:  The end-of-school Mass for departing 6
th

 class pupils will take place 

in the school on Tuesday, June 21
st
 at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Summer reports:  The end-of-year reports will be posted to parents by June 24
th

 at the latest. 

 

School book shop:  The book shop is currently open and staff will be taking bookings this week. 

 

Summer closure:  St. Conaire’s will close at 12 noon on Thursday, June 30
th

.  School will re-open 

for all pupils on Thursday, September 1
st
.  The 2016/2017 school calendar is published on the 

school website www.conaires.ie 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Walsh 

Principal  

 

 


